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August 14, 2024 

 
 

Dear Residents, 
   
Our regularly scheduled meeting of the Board of Trustees will be held on Monday, August 
19, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. at Village Hall.  Along with our regular monthly business, this meeting will also 
include a scheduled meeting of the Planning Board.  
 

As previously communicated, we are in the final stages of the Village Road Program scheduled to be 
completed before the end of August.  The milling phase which prepares the roads for paving is 
scheduled to start on Friday August 16 and is expected to take 2 to 3 days. Once the roads are ready 
for paving, a schedule notice will be provided by the contractor to residents affected by the paving 
together with a phone notification by the Village, so that you will have time to arrange to move your 
vehicles.   We apologize for any inconvenience that this may cause.  
 
Once again, we welcome your attendance at the meeting and as always, should you have any 
questions or matters you would like addressed, please do not hesitate to contact Village Hall. 

 

Very truly yours, 

Jake Harman 
Mayor 

 
 


